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How to use this 
visualisation
In January 2011, shipping lines CGA 
CGM and Maersk announce that they will 
implement emergency congestion charges 
on some shipments calling in at Port 
Botany. The congestion surcharge is 
linked to constant delays on shipments 
through both DP World and Patrick’s 
terminals, which result in increased 
fuel costs due to increased sailing 
speeds. In accordance with PBLIS, 
stevedores begin reporting on selected 
operational performance measures on 
the 1st February 2011. This occurs 
through the implementation of the 
Operational Performance System (OPS) 
by PBLIS. The OPS integrates the 
stevedores’ processing data and the 
carriers’ truck tracking data, to 
provide an independent and 
comprehensive data record of the 
operations of the landside interface. 
From the 28th February 2011, this data 
is used to calculate penalties for 
stevedores and freight carriers. Over 
this period, freight carriers are 
required to install RFID tags on all 
trucks entering Port Botany. These 
tags record gate-in and gate-out 
times, and will be used to record 
truck turn around times, as well as 
on-time arrivals for vehicle slots. 

Data sources
The Australian government releases 
their National Ports Strategy. This 
plan aims to improve productivity and 
container and bulk terminals, as well 
as at intermodal terminals. The plan 
is meant to encourage co-operation 
between terminals as well as across 
levels of government. 
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Total Containers 242330

Crane Time
Not Worked

32.26 32.26

Ship RateCrane Rate

32.26 32.26

Stevedoring
Variability

Ships Handled 338

Vessel Working Rate 33.1

Throughput Per Berth Metre (PBM) 154.0
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